
In May our team remobilised on site to build, test and splice areas of the core network.
You may have spotted us working on Skipworth Road and Escrick Park. These works
have enabled the team to release more Skipworth Road properties onto the network. Core
network testing has continued this week for areas which are not held up by wayleave
negotiations. 

Our installations team will also be in Escrick this month. As well as completing home
connections, they’ll be proving property lead-ins for those with signed contracts. 

This ‘proving’ survey is completed on every property prior to booking installation
appointments as standard procedure. During the survey, our engineers do a final check of
the line of sight, or underground ducts, between your property and the core network. This
process results in a smooth installation appointment for our customers. 

Following this process, our team will be in touch with those who have contracts in place
to book installation appointments. 

Interested in future-proofing your home (or business) with broadband built for the future?
It’s not too late to sign-up. Chat to our sales team about our latest broadband offer on
0333 305 7560 or email: sales@fusionfibregroup.co.uk. 

Alternatively, sign up online using our postcode checker:
https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/ We’d like to extend our
gratitude to those who are patiently awaiting a full fibre connection. 
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